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This measure could have detrimental effects on Portland international Raceway (PIR) 

cause less tourism and cause motoring enthusiasts to take to the streets rather than 

go to their local track. This has happened already with the shutting down of Pat's 

Acres near Canby. Please do not put this measure in affect! 


